
1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.2 COTTESMORE CLOSE – PROPOSED PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
 
  Mr Roger Keenan of 2 Cottesmore Close presented submissions opposing the intended 

introduction of parking restrictions in the street.  He highlighted particular points in his earlier 
submission made at the time the consultation was undertaken by the Council.   

 
  In noting the points made, the Board was generally of the view that further dialogue with 

Burnside High School would be appropriate over the coming weeks with the matter being 
brought back to the Board early next year. 

 
  The Board therefore decided that the matter be deferred until the Board’s next meeting, and in 

the interim, discussions be held with the Principal of Burnside High School. 
 
  (Note:  Sally Buck declared an interest and withdrew from the meeting and took no part in the 

discussion and voting on this item.) 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


